North Carolina State Board of Chiropractic Examiners

Joe Siragusa D.C., M.Ed., CAE. Executive Director



Thomas Ayres, D.C.- President
Raleigh
Christopher Outten, D.C.-Vice President
Cary
John Hammer, D.C.- Secretary
Rocky Mount
Kimberly Q. Swintosky- Treasurer
Raleigh
Thomas Mitchell, D.C.- Member
Raleigh
R. Todd Shaver, D.C.- Member
Wilmington
Tiffany L. Jones – Public Member
Charlotte

February 18, 2022

Virginia Barlow

Research Assistant
NC General Assembly, Legislative Analysis Division
Suite 545 LOB, 300 N. Salisbury Street
Raleigh, NC 27603-5925
919-733-2578 (phone)
919-715-5460 (fax)
Virginia.Barlow@ncleg.gov

RE: Administrative Procedure Oversight Committee Report

Dear Ms. Barlow,

Our board staff was not aware of the requirement to report the data described in S.L. 2020-87. We have not been collecting this information and therefore we have nothing to report.

I have contacted some of the other licensing boards to see how they collect this information. We will implement procedures to collect it as soon as we are able to determine the best process and then are able to implement the technology required to collect this data.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we get these procedures into compliance.

Sincerely,

Joseph S. Siragusa, DC Executive Director